
HARVESTSLADE -    The Works in progress -   when the  most damage is done - usually unseen     
 

Just like some builders or contractors you might employ to do developments on your property - the 
"Restoration contractors" are no better at protecting a fragile environment.     After all - they do it all using 
heavy equipment that needs easy access and allows rapid progress - starting with the cutting down of 
bankside trees where these cause problems to them.   
 Most of this work goes unseen by the community - but has a profound effect on the existing habitat which 
is destroyed by the methods employed,  compounded by the importation of large quantities of materials 
that are normally  utilised as hard standing and making bricks rather than added to the sediments that will 
move downstream in the newly constructed "artificial drainage".        
The following photos give some indication of what happens when these types of Works are permitted on  
these fragile stream habitats.    These are split into Sections visually describing different activities and 
methods .    The yellow highlights give examples of similar locations proposed at Latchmore. 
 

There are no  situations at Harvestslade that can illustrate what is proposed  at Latchmore Shade. 

A.     Felling valuable tree habitat  before the Works. 
This has already happened at Latchmore in 2011/12  but the FC are likely to justify further felling in order 
that  the Excavators and trucks are to reach their working positions. 
11 August 2014                                                           
Below the Footbridge                                          
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



11 August 2014 
Tree-felling upstream of the Footbridge 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
B.    Stockpiling the Hoggin and clay 
         22 August 2015 
 

 
The stockpile site 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
A number of sites which have been proposed for 
Latchmore - including Ogdens carpark. 
 
 

 
The clay 
 


